
Welcome to the New Chapter of FASTSIGNS® of Greenwood! 
​
Exciting News: New Ownership & Management​
We are delighted to announce that as of May 1st, 2025, FASTSIGNS® of Greenwood is 
under new ownership and management, embarking on a thrilling journey to better serve 
you. 

Meet the Team​
Our new owners have over 15 years of industry expertise and also successfully manage 
FASTSIGNS® of Bloomington. Known for their top-notch services and solutions, they 
ensure you continue to receive the high-quality signage you expect and deserve. 

Along with them, our newly appointed management team brings over 20 years of 
experience in signage, graphics, and small print. Their innovative ideas and enhanced 
services are tailored to exceed your needs, all while upholding our core value: "Take 
care of the customer first." 

●​ Our Services: Experienced Installation Team: Ready to manage projects of any 
size. 

●​ Full-Service Electrical Division: Expertise in handling intricate electrical 
signage. 

A Seamless Transition​
We deeply value your loyalty and are committed to ensuring a smooth transition. Our 
team is here to assist you with any questions and keep you informed about the exciting 
changes ahead. 

Let's Connect​
We invite you to get to know us better! Click below to schedule a time to meet with our 
new management team, whether it's for a quick introduction or a discussion about your 
next project. We're excited to connect with you. 

Schedule a Meeting Here 

Thank you for being a valued part of the FASTSIGNS® family. We look forward to 
continuing our partnership and supporting your signage needs for many years to come. 

​
If you have further questions, please feel free to contact us.​
​
Email: 59@fastsigns.com​
Phone Number: (317) 881-2828 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/appointments/AcZssZ0JSJ05lE1xL73hhTzf1phGtZcK1kzjiFAkm4c=
mailto:59@fastsigns.com

